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14th December 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
You will all be aware of our exciting, imminent move to our new site in Freshwater.  

  
This move will enable us to further build the existing strong partnership between Little Stars Pre 
School and our Reception Class in an inspiring and modern learning environment.  Our Early Years 
unit will be an innovative and modern space comprising of 2 beautiful rooms and a spacious outdoor 
provision.  We are very pleased that the new school will allow both Reception and Little Stars to 
continue to work collaboratively and the proximity of the classes within the school will allow for fluidity 
of staff and children. 
  
This will; 
  
* Promote strong relationships and transitions  
* Enhance social development  
*Strengthen communication skills 

alongside fostering self-confidence and the independence in all our children  
  
Our new Early Years unit strives to achieve the best outcomes for all our children, through an 
environment that; 
  
* Fosters a child centred approach 

  
*An enabling environment that reflects high quality provision based on the child's interest but also 
one the allows effective planning to meet the developmental and social needs of our children.  

  
*Positive parent partnerships that help us strengthen and build on our knowledge of each child and 
provide an holistic approach to the provision and care we provide. 
  
Thank you for your continued support and commitment, please contact us if you have any questions 
regarding the move and we will do our best to answer them.  We look forward to inviting you in to our 
new Early Years Unit. 
 
 

  
The Early Years Team. 
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